
 

January 13, 2021 

 

Dear Families and Friends, 

We are writing to update you on the COVID-19 occurrence at Woodlands Memory Care of 
Farmington. 

On Sunday, January 10th, we conducted the 6th round of universal COVID-19 testing of all 
residents and all staff.   The results of the 112 samples arrived today and we learned that two 
residents in Memory Care, one resident in Assisted Living and one staff member in Memory Care 
have tested positive for COVID-19.  

All samples taken from Park Residences residents and all staff members working in Assisted 
Living and Park Residences once again came back negative. 

We will continue to conduct testing for all staff and all residents on the Farmington campus 
every four days until there are two consecutive test dates with no positive results. At that point 
the outbreak will be considered resolved by the CDC. 

The next round of universal testing of all residents and all staff will occur Thursday, January 14th. 

While many of the Memory Care residents who tested positive early on in this occurrence have 
fully recovered, all residents in Memory Care – positive and negative alike - continue to receive 
daily personalized health monitoring and support from not only our dedicated Woodlands Senior 
Living staff but also professionals from Androscoggin Home Health and a Nurse Practioner from 
Franklin Memorial Health. 

We are sensitive to the heightened concern shared by all those associated with Woodlands 
Senior Living of Farmington during this outbreak, so we will continue to provide you with open 
and timely updates as they become available. 
 
Thank you again for your continued consideration, support and encouragement.  
 


